
                                                          
 
          TO: RIVIERA OWNERS      NOVEMBER 10TH  2022 
        FROM: RIVIERA BOARD 
                      JIM WALTHOUR SEC. 
                      630-240-7209 
 
                     

                      RIVIERA HURRICANE RECOVERY BULLETIN # 16 
 
     
                 STRUCTURAL ENGINEERING REPORT ATTACHED 
 
• Riviera’s Structural Integrity Report Allows It To Be Rebuilt 
• Significant Damage Has Occurred. See Detailed Report 
• Riviera Can Be Occupied After The Reconstruction Is Completed  
• Estimated Date For Entry Into The Building Is Sept. 2023 

Note:  This date is estimated and not finalized. 
 

 
 
     THE TOWN OF FMB HAS YELLOW TAGGED THE RIVIERA BUILDING 
  
• Restricting Use Of The Property To Only Claremont Contractors  
• High Risk For Those Who Enter.  
• Entry May Result In Death Or Injury 
• No Owners Allowed On Site 
• No Owner’s Or Owner’s Contractors Allowed On Site 

     
                  
     
                INSURANCE ADJUSTERS CALL MIKE CORRADINO  
                 239-233-6993 

 
          PLEASE CONFIRM APPTS. WITH 3-5 DAYS ADVANCE NOTICE          


